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Perton Middle School 
 

E: office@perton-middle.staffs.sch.uk   

T: 01902 758244 

https://www.pertonmiddle.com  

Twitter: @PertonMSchool  

Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/pertonmiddle  
 

NEWSLETTER 14.10.22 

Later today, child MPs from 

across the country will be 

debating the biggest issues 

facing Britain. The main topic 

for today’s debate will be: 

"How do we make the world 

a safer place?” 

We are very proud that we 

have 3 students taking part 

in the live event as child MPs - Leah, Kayleigh and Jess will be 

representing Perton Middle School.  

 If you would like to watch, it starts at 4:00pm and finishes at 5:30pm. 

You can watch it live or at a later date. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zY0cg8l_tbM 

 

Mrs D Swan 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

➢ 20 Oct: Air Ambulance first 

aid day Year 5 

➢ 21 Oct: Own clothes day -

Air Ambulance 

➢ 4 Nov: Big Ideas Day - Y8 

 

 
 

LOCAL NEWS 

Be a councillor in South Staffordshire 

and make a real difference. 

 

If you have been inspired by our child 

MPs, you might like to go along to the 

‘Be a Councillor’ event on October 

17th, from 6 till 8pm, at Codsall 

Community Hub. 

For more information, click here 

 

 

 

If you live in South Staffordshire, you 

can make your voice heard by taking 

part in the newly released Residents' 

Survey.  

Have your say by completing the 

online survey and let the council know 

your views on where you live and the 

district as a whole. 

South Staffordshire Residents' Survey 
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SPOTLIGHT ON… 

SCIENCE 

Year 8 students have been using 

filtration & evaporation techniques to 

separate mixtures of soluble and 

insoluble materials. Insoluble sand and 

soluble salt were separated from 

water using the techniques above. 

   

FIRST SCHOOL ART PROJECT 

Today we welcomed Year 

4 pupils from Perton First 

School. They had a great 

time creating artwork 

based on the theme of 

poppies to 

represent feelings of hope, 

strength and resilience 

particularly in times of 

conflict. Some of our 

wonderful Key Stage 3 

pupils helped out during 

the sessions. We look forward to welcoming our other first schools after 

half term. 

AWARDS THIS WEEK  

Headteacher's awards were presented to - 

Year 5:  Thomas Stanford and Oliver Stallard 5IE 

Year 6: Noah 6RP, Rubymae and Sienna A 6JM 

Year 7: Oscar 7RS Abigail 7MP 

Year 8: Owen 8RS 

Our P2BP awards were presented to – Daniel 6GH and Brianna  8MD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOUSE POINTS 

Challenger 1485 

Discovery 1624 

Endeavour 1852 

Enterprise 2099 

SUPPORT FOR PARENTS 

New Era is the holistic Domestic 

Abuse (DA) service operating 

across Staffordshire and Stoke-on-

Trent since 1 October 2018.  

Offering help to all those affected 

by domestic abuse in Staffordshire 

or Stoke-on-Trent, New Era provides 

free and confidential support for 

victims, perpetrators and their 

families.  

 

If you’re experiencing domestic 

abuse and want advice or support, 

or to make a self-referral, please 

call New Era on 0300 303 3778 (24 

hours). For general enquiries about 

New Era victim services please 

email: new-

era@victimsupport.org.uk 

 

 

 

https://www.new-era.uk/
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